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Dear Parents/Carers

Thorne and Moorends Town Council have kindly invited our choir to attend the
Christmas light switch on event on Friday 3rd December. The time slot is
4.30-4.50pm, to sing carols together with other local schools. The switch on is at
6pm. It would be fantastic to take all choir children along with us to join in and spread
some festivity to the community.

The plan for the evening is to meet in Thorne centre, market place, at 4:15, in time
for our performance. We recommend children wear sensible footwear and warm
outdoor clothing for the event, as the event takes place outdoors. If they wish to wear
festive headwear (santa hats, reindeer antlers) this would also be welcomed.

I look forward to spreading some Christmas joy with you all. If you are unable to
attend please let Mrs Gutteridge.

Yours sincerely

Miss C Salter
Head of School


